



24.10.14

Dear Children

I am writing to thank you for sending all the food that you collected at your Harvest Festival service to The People's Kitchen.

This year we are finding that more people than ever are in need of a hot meal and so the gifts that you sent are very important to us. Our store rooms were running low over the summer period, but thanks to generous people like you, they are filling up again. The poor and disadvantaged people who come to us for help will be able to look forward to hot meals during the winter.

When you go home, please will you thank your family and everyone who helped you to collect this food. You should be proud that you have been able to help so many needy people.

Yours sincerely

Marilyn Champion

Ma Donde.

Administrator

